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August 18, 2009  
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Rescission and Re-award, Bid #10-036-GF 
  Grounds Maintenance – Seven Oaks Elementary 
 
On July 28, 2009, the above-referenced bid was awarded to Capital Land 
Management. After the award, it was brought to our attention that Capital 
Land Management does not meet the specifications for being a responsive, 
responsible bidder when further in-depth inquiries were made regarding 
Capital Land Management’s business relationships in regards to references 
meeting the bid specifications..  This information has been discussed in detail 
with Capital Land Management. 
 
At this time we are requesting a rescind of the bid with Capital Land 
Management and a re-award to A-Team Lawn Service Inc. the next low 
bidder. 
 
Award:   Capital Land Management - $13,728.00 
Re-award: Green Expectations -           $14,036.00 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further 
assistance, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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